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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

Aqua class have had a very busy March.  

We have been taking part in the D of E 

triathlon, swimming sessions and 

everyone is looking forward to our 

Triathlon day when we will be swimming, 

running or walking and cycling. In our   

D of E Forrest school sessions, we have 

been using a saw horse to cut discs, 

cooking burgers, crumpets and 

marshmallows on an open fire.  We have 

also made sling shots.  It has been 

great fun!   

We had a visit from Jane from Job 

Centre Plus.  She worked with us to 

show us how to set up an account on line 

to be able to access apprentices.  
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https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

